Cork County Council
County Hall
Carrigrohane Road
Cork

7" January 2022

Re: Proposed Grant of Consent to include road areas which are in the
ownership of Michael Corbett in a Part VIIl planning application at Crosshaven
Lower Road, Co. Cork

Dear Sir/Madam

| refer to your request named above and | wish to confirm that Michael Corbett of 4
Annaville, Cork, grants its consent to Cork County Council to include lands in its
ownership (as shown in a shaded blue area in the attached drawing) in the proposed
planning application for the purposes outlined above.

Please note that this consent does not convey to Cork County Council any interest
whatsoever in the subject lands and is for the sole purpose of allowing a planning
application to be made.

The consent is valid for a period of twelve months from the date of this letter.

The consent is conditional on no development taking place until full planning

permission has been granted and the Council isin a position to enter into an
appropriate agreement with the landowner.

Yours sincerely

Michael Corbett
4 Annaville, Cork




T

\ Y\TT‘*R 35

e\



	18052_Part VIII Permission.pdf
	Sheets and Views
	A4_P BCA



